Starlight Ranch Mobile Homeowners’ Association
					Monthly Board Meeting
March 9, 2022


Call to Order
[bookmark: _GoBack]Starlight Ranch HOA Board of Directors Meeting was held on Wednesday, March 9, 2022 at the front clubhouse.  Curt DeLong President opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m.  All present recited the Pledge of Allegiance. Roll call was taken by Curt, the board members present were Curt DeLong-President, Mary Rivera-Secretary, Estelle Deneumoustier-Director, Albert Erdmann-Director and Georgia Moffat–Director/Treasurer.    Dawn Hughes-Director was absent.

Approval of Minutes:
Secretary Rivera read the minutes from the monthly board meeting held on February 9, 2022. A motion was made by Albert to accept the minutes as read, second for approval by Estelle. All in favor, motion carried.

Treasurer Report:
Georgia read Treasurer Report for February 2022. All account balances were read. The total was $13,094.86.  A motion was made by Mary to accept the Treasurer Report as read, second for approval by Albert.  All in favor, motion carried.

Activity Report:
Georgia read the activity minutes from the March activity meeting.  A motion was made by Mary to accept the Activity Report as read, second for approval by Estelle.  All in favor, motion carried. 

New Business:
Curt stated that Georgia was now a home owner. Georgia presented the house tittle with her name on it.  Board reviewed and accepted title. Curt then nominated Georgia as a Board Director to fill vacant seat. Board then voted on accepting Georgia as director.  A motion was made by Mary to accept Georgia on the board, second for approval by Albert. All in favor, motion carried. 

Curt then nominated Roger Hebert for the last vacant Board Director seat. Board discussed Roger coming onto the board; Albert stated he had calls regarding Roger not sticking with the board. Albert asked Roger if he would continue to stay on the board until the end of his term. Roger stated yes. A motion was made by Albert to accept Roger Hebert on the board, second for approval by Estelle. All in favor motion carried. 

Curt announced that the Board of Directors excluding Roger are all in compliance with Board Certification Training. Roger will self-certify for training.

Mary will update Sun-Biz with new board of directors. Curt, Georgia and Mary to make a date to go to Fairwinds Bank to update all bank accounts.

Curt set April 30th date for the bi-lingual Town Hall meeting at 11 AM. Curt stating we need and want to be more inclusive with all residents. 

Curt introduced Roger Hurlburt as the new newsletter editor.  A motion was made to accept Roger Hurlburt as editor by Roger Hebert, second for approval by Estelle. All in favor, motion carried. 


A motion was made to adjourn meeting at 6:39 PM by Albert, second for approval by Roger. All in favor, motion carried.

Next meeting May 11, 2022 at 6:00 PM
